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July 27, 2021 
 
 
 
City of Ann Arbor 
Jacqueline Beaudry  
City Clerk 
301 E. Huron Street 
P.O. Box 8647 
Ann Arbor, MI  48107 
 
Re: Proposed Charter Amendment – City of Ann Arbor 
 
Dear Ms. Beaudry, 
 
On behalf of Governor Whitmer I am responding to your email and attached letter dated 
July 26, 2021.  I am forwarding your information to the Attorney General’s Office for legal 
review of the proposed Charter Amendment for the City of Ann Arbor.  Our office will 
respond upon completion of that review and recommendation. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Rachel Teegardin 
Executive Assistant to 
Mark Totten, Chief Legal Counsel 
Office of Governor- Gretchen Whitmer 
(517) 285-9138 
 
c: Attorney General’s Office, State Operations Division 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 


